
Here are the notes from the meeting on 3/4/19: 
 

 On Sunday, March 10 the water will be shut off until 1:00pm 

 They are currently pushing work on the foundation walls for the Great Plains Room expansion 
and hope to be done by next Thursday 

 Mechanical penthouse framing started today 

 Steel erection for the mechanical penthouse is schedule to begin next Wednesday 

 Roofing for the penthouse will begin the week of the 25th 

 Work on the fire main should conclude this week 

 Work on the new transformer will begin after the fire main work is wrapped up 

 New air handlers for the Great Plains Room should be dropped in place sometime in the middle 
of next week 

 Work on waterproofing the foundation will begin in about 2 weeks 
 


